
 

11 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Nursery Weekly Information – w/b 11.9.23 

 
 

Things to bring in: 

 

• Book bag 

• Change of clothes 

• Wellies 

• A water bottle with a 

sports cap. 

 

 

 Learning Journals 

 

Look out in the Book Bags for 

your child’s new Learning 

Journal. Please record any 

home reading in the space in 

the correct week. An 

example of this is: ‘The 

Gruffalo’ – ‘good listening’. 

 Sun cream and hats 

 

Remember to apply sun cream 

before school and send your 

child in with a sun hat if the 

weather indicates this will be 

needed.  

 

 

This week we are: 

 

• Seeing you all and hearing about all your holiday adventures!  

• Settling in to our new rooms, meeting our new key workers. 

• Welcoming our new children for our staggered sessions. 

• Welcoming back our returning children. 

• Getting to know each other and making friends 

 

 

Our skill of the week 

This week we are focusing on saying goodbye at the start of our Nursery session and separating from 

our parents and carers and coming into nursery with a big smile on our faces. Please help us at drop 

off time by putting down your child (not carrying them) if they have been upset, handing them over 

with a big smile and telling them they are going to have a great time and that you will see them in a 

little while.  

 

Our new space 

We have loved showing our nursery building to the children and enjoyed watching the children and 

adults playing during our play visits and discovery trail. We can’t wait to see all the children in their 

new rooms and outside spaces.  

 

Have a great week, 

 

Mrs Frost and Mrs Hughes 

Nursery Class Teachers and Leaders of Learning 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stamford Green 
Primary School and Nursery 

 



 

 

For your calendar: 
 

PTA Second Hand Uniform Sale 

Thursday 14.9.23 

 

 

 

 

 
8.30am – West Gate 

3.05pm – East Gate 

 

Every item is £1.00 

Both cash and card payments welcome.                                       

 

 PTA Meeting 

Tuesday 19.9.23 

 

 

We will be holding our first PTA Meeting 

of the new school year next Tuesday at 

8.00pm at The Blenheim. 

 

Everyone is welcome. 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up soon: 

 

 
September   
w/b Monday 

11.9.23 

8.35am Existing/Returning YN children start normal sessions 

Monday 11.9.23 – 

Monday 18.9.23 

pm 5B Swimming at The Rainbow Centre 

Wednesday 13.9.23 9.15am – 10.15am Prospective families Open Morning – School and 

Nursery - please book via our website. 

Thursday 14.9.23 8.30am – West Gate 

3.05pm – East Gate  

PTA Second hand uniform sale 

Friday 15.9.23 All day Y6 Pupil Leadership Interviews – Head/Deputy Boys 

and Girls 

w/b Monday 

18.9.23 

8.35am All YN children attending their normal sessions 

Tuesday 19.9.23 8.35am YR attending school for the whole day from now on 

Tuesday 19.9.23 – 

Friday 29.9.23 

 5O Swimming at The Rainbow Centre 

Tuesday 19.9.23 8.00pm PTA Meeting at The Blenheim 

 

Reminders for you: 
 

Blue spots at East Gate 

 

When dropping your child 

off and collecting them 

at the end of the day, 

please stand clear of the 

blue spots by the gate.  

This is then a path for the 

children to use so they 

can get into school. 

 

 

 School Lunches 

 

Please remember to book 

your child’s school lunch 

before 8.30am.  A copy of 

the new lunch menu can 

be found here. 

 

 PTA Events 

 

If your child has just moved 

into Y2 or Y4, you will need 

to sign up again to PTA 

Events as only the data from 

classes that aren’t mixed 

can be transferred over. 

 

 
Thank you so much to all the parents/carers for their very thoughtful and generous gits and cards at 

the end of last term.  They were much appreciated. 

https://www.stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk/page/?title=Information&pid=41

